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President’s Corner 
Submitted by Glenn Austin, Chapter President 

 

Dinner and Meeting 
Dinner will be at the Black Mountain Grill, 11021 S. Eastern Ave. (702-990-0990) we have a group 
reservation for 5:30 PM. This allows everyone to plenty of time to visit, have a relaxing meal and still 
make our 7:30 meeting at HND in the 1st floor meeting room. All are welcome friends, family and 
guest the more the merrier. Of course it is a Dutch pay event.  
 
Points of interest 
From Terry Frazier, 
 A representative of Rancho High School stopped by our Young Eagles rally looking for people 
interested in two open jobs they have.  One is in teaching aircraft maintenance and would require an 
A&P as I understand.  Full time teaching kids in prep for their A&P.  Second is a credentialed pilot 
ground school instructor.  Again full time.  Contact info:  Tracy L. Viscosi, Assistant Principal, 702-
799-7000 ext 4087.  email: tlv531@interact.ccsd.net. 
 
Garmin Rep Visit HND: 
Wednesday July 9th at 2:00 PM at Kings Avionics (1430 Jet Stream Dr Suite 120) Kings, Garmin Rep 
will be doing a show/tell of Garmin products and answering questions. All are welcome.  
 
Chapter Meeting Minutes (From June 11th Meeting) 
Submitted by Brian LaMontagne, Chapter Secretary 
 

Called to order at 7:36   By Chapter President Glenn Austin 
50/50 – See Brian P. 
Members or guests: None 
Thanks for dessert: Sue and Kathleen  
Move to accept last months’ meeting minutes by: Ralph M and Dan H. 2nd  
Treasurers report: Explained by Brian P. Motion to accept. Robert Jones. 2nd Terry Frazier. 
Old Business: HND Zoning meeting has moved to Sept. 16 (Thank you Bill and Sue)  

 Tower visits: Tom in the tower is all for it! Just need to name a time and date. 

 Randy Holland: Asks for powder coating update. Roger purchased small oven, still looking for 

a long term solution. 

New Business: 

 Tech: No report.  

 Young Eagles: Ralph Millard: This Saturday, YE event with Tuskegee at King Avionics. Pilots 

requested to report at 7:30.  

 Fly-Outs and Social events: Randy: Suggests changing fly-out coordinator to someone who 

has an airplane.  
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 Webmaster: We can no longer subscribe to the EAA National newsfeed, content on our site 

will be a little light going forward. Calendar feed from National is also not working but might be 

back soon.  

 Newsletter Tom Mahon: Send Tom content!  

 Terry Frazier. is painting his plane after 5 years of flying. Hoping to be done so the Robert and 

Kathleen Jones can fly it to Oshkosh.  

Presentation: Chad Hesterman covered AC 90-89A  
 
50/50 Drawing:  $38 won by Kathleen Jones 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 PM 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Submitted by Brian Prinzavalli, Chapter Treasurer 
 

No report received in time for publication. 


